
 

After-School Clubs                                          
Friday 5th January 2018 

Dear Parents, 
Please find the list of clubs for the term.  Please fill in the slip below for the clubs you wish your child to 
attend and return to school by Thursday 11th January.  

 After School Clubs  

 Club Age-range Start date Finish date Member of Staff 
Monday Cookery 

3.15-4.15pm 

£2 a week 
 
Maximum of 8 – first 
come first serve 
 
 
 
Juniors Girl’s 
Football 
3.15-4pm 

All year groups 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Juniors 

Group 1 

15
th

, 22
nd

, 29
th

 
January & 5

th
 

February 
 
Group 2 

19
th

, 26
th

 February, 
5

th
 & 12

th
 March 

 
15

th
 January 

Last cookery 
session is 12

th
 

March 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12

th
 March 

Mrs Jane Lewis 
Governor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Walker - With the aim 
of participating in a 
tournament - TBC 

Tuesday 
 
 

Country Dancing 
3.15-4pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Art – Art Sparks 
3.15-4.15pm 

Maximum of 16 
children – first come 
first serve 

Juniors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Infants 

16
th

 January 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16

th
 January 

13
st
 March 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
13th

th
 March 

Mrs Delrosa and Mrs Grace 
 
There will be a country 
dance festival in April date 
to be confirmed 
 
 
Please note there is a 
charge for this club of £4.50 
per session – payments 
details will be given on 
admission to the club 

Wednesday 
 
 

Construction Club 
3.15-4pm 
 
Reading/Writing Club 
3.15-4pm 

Infants 
 
 
Juniors 

17
th

 January 
 
 
17

th
 January 

14
th

 March 
 
 
14

th
 March 

Miss Spain 
 
 
Mrs Saddington 

Thursday Junior Cricket 
3.15-4.15pm 

Juniors 22
nd

 February TBC Chance to Shine 

 
 

 Permission Slip for Clubs  

 
Name of Child/Class: 
 
 

Name of Club: 
 
 

Any relevant medical information: 
 
 

Signed: 
 
 

Date: 
 

Please note that occasionally clubs may have to be cancelled due to sickness or staff training.  We 
will endeavor to arrange cover for the clubs but should a club need to be cancelled we will notify 
you by text.  Attendance registers are taken so please inform the school if your child is unable to 
attend club. 


